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Luxembourg - The European Stability Mechanism welcomes Transparency
International’s initiative to assess the transparency and accountability of the
institution. The ESM fully engaged with Transparency International’s work on their
report over the last months. It is particularly gratifying to see that the ESM is praised
for a number of its practices.

“From the very first days of the ESM, | have worked hard to create a culture of
transparency and accountability. For a public institution with a central role in the
stability of the euro area, this is of the utmost importance. | am pleased to see that
Transparency International recognises and supports this work,” said Klaus Regling,
Managing Director of the ESM.

“Naturally, as a young institution, there are always areas where we can do better
and we continuously aim at getting better when it comes to transparency and
accountability. | take note of the report’s recommendations in the field of euro area
governance. Many of them cannot be implemented by the ESM as they fall within
the competence of the 19 euro area Member States, but the recommendations form
a useful contribution to the public debate,” he said.

Transparency International positively notes a number of ESM practices and policies.
The report notes the ESM’s “world class audit arrangements” and commends Mr
Regling for engaging in a regular dialogue with the European Parliament, although
he has no legal obligation to do so. The report also commends the ESM Board of
Auditors and Board of Governors for publishing the 2015 Board of Auditors’ Annual
Report. Furthermore, the report recognises the ESM’s initiative in publishing
annotated agendas and summaries of decisions related to ESM financial assistance


https://www.esm.europa.eu/print/pdf/node/560

programmes. This has enhanced the ESM’s transparency regarding the decision-
making process in relation to programme activities. The report also states that the
ESM has “a detailed and public procurement policy that meets best practices”.

Finally, the ESM has decided to make improvements to its compliance procedures,
following up on a recommendation made by Transparency International. For
example, the Managing Director will from now on file a public declaration of financial
interests in line with peer practice at EU institutions.

Transparency International will be invited to present the report to ESM staff in the
near future.
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